OREGON LEGISLATURE 2016

My name is Glen Stonebrink. My wife & I own four restaurants in the Salem area. Today I added
all of the employee hours generated at one of the restaurants just to see how much a minimum
wage increase would cost me. At the Eola location 20,900 employee hours were worked with
earnings of more than $200,000.

If the minimum wage is increased to $11.50 my labor INCREASED cost for this one restaurant
will be $47,025, and for all four $188,100.

There is no possible way to increase my prices enough to cover these increased costs.

IMMEDIATELY upon any increase in minimum wage I will have to QUIT, and FIRE MY
FIFTY EMPLOYEES.

On behalf of my employees and customers, I beg you to not force me to close my doors!!!!

There is no emergency currently that requires legislation to increase minimum wage. Allow more
time for consideration of the unintended consequences, because if not there will be unbelievable
economic problems for Oregon.
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